
On Monday, March 26, 2018, the East Baton Rouge Redevelopment Authority (EBRRA) will 

publish a Request for Qualifications and Quotes (RFQQ) for Construction Management and Home 

Inspection Services. EBRRA will solicit competitive sealed qualifications-based proposals in the 

form of written statements of qualifications and quotes from contractors or other 

agencies/organizations which currently perform or are qualified to perform housing rehabilitation 

construction management and inspection services. The successful entity will be expected to 

complete housing inspections for residential properties (single-family and multi-family) and/or 

affordable housing units AND perform construction management services which include but are 

not limited to, contractor oversight and on-site construction supervision. Interested parties should 

notify EBRRA of intent to submit a response to the RFQQ no later than, Friday, March 23, 2018.  

  

Firms interested in applying shall have previous experience with Federal Grants Programs. 

EBRRA is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Once published, the RFQQ can be accessed at 

www.ebrra.org. Email notices of intent and all questions to Tasha Saunders, Grants Administrator, 

at tsaunders@ebrra.org.  
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